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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:18 AM
To: 'Margaret Stribley'
Subject: RE: FPL Rate Hike

Good morning Ms. Stribley,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Margaret Stribley [mailto:msmesa@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 9:05 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Rate Hike 
 
Please add my name Margaret E Stribley to the list of seniors opposing any rate hike purely for the purpose of profit. We 
are on a fixed income and FPL has the monopoly on service in our area. Mark me as a "no". This should be illegal.  
 
Margaret E Stribley 
697 Hampton Woods Ln, SW 
Vero Beach, FL 32962 
 
docket number 160021-E1  
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